
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 Swimming Summer Term 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Y4 children have enjoyed two terms of swimming in this academic year as part 

of our broad and balanced curriculum and many children have made positive steps to 

improving their swimming skills and achieving the KS2 standard for swimming.  

 

Due to the Covid-19 restrictions that were in place last year, our current year 5 

children couldn’t benefit from the full academic year offer. We have therefore made 

the decision to allow our Y5 children the opportunity of one more term of 

swimming before they enter Y6 where the focus will be on SATS and transition.  

 

The Year 4 children will therefore have their last swimming lesson at the end of this 

term on Tuesday 5th April. The Year 5 children will swim from the beginning of the 

summer term through to the end of this academic year.  

 

Arrangements for swimming lessons next year will be clarified at a later date. Thank 

you for your support and understanding.   

 

 

 

Thank you  

 

Mrs L Cooke  

 

 

 
 


